
Memo               
To: Board of Education

From: Dianne McDonald

Date: February 10, 2025

Re: Teacher Evaluation Agreement 

Attached is the updated Teacher Evaluation Agreement.  This document provides district 
guidelines for the evaluation of certified staff.  The Joint Committee comprised of Union Board 
members Yvette Justice and Annie Monninger and Administrative staff members Karla 
Guseman and Dianne McDonald reviewed the recommendations from the Evaluation Review 
Team and reached consensus on February 7, 2025.  These guidelines go into effect upon Board 
approval, with the new evaluation cycle beginning March 1, 2025. 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.
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